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MEMORANDUM 

Date: September 3rd, 2024 

To: Sunriver Service District Governing Board 

From: Jim Fister, Chair, Sunriver Service District Managing Board 

RE: Sunriver Owners Ex-Officio Position 

Based on our recently revised management agreement that governs the Sunriver Service District (SSD), 
the Sunriver Owners Association (SROA) has been granted an Ex-Officio board position with the 
District. We are pleased that SROA continues to show interest in participating in the SSD governance. 

The SSD was informed by SROA that the board selected Randy Schneider to represent SROA as the Ex­
Officio member. Mr. Schneider is a long-time Sunriver resident and is newly elected to the board. Mr. 
Schneider is highly qualified based on his background, and he will likely be a strong representative for 
Sunriver overall as well as the owners. While the SSD Board agreed with the SROA Board that we 
would pass any name without objections for approval, we do feel that he is an ideal candidate, and we 
enthusiastically support his appointment. 

In my discussions with Counselor Doyle, we recognized that the management agreement does not 
specify any terms of service for the Ex-Officio members. We would suggest that the Governing Board 
appoint Mr. Schneider, "for the length of his service on the Sunriver Owners ' Board." This provides 
maximum flexibility for both the SSD and SROA. 

The Sunriver Service District is grateful to Deschutes County for its support of public safety in Sunriver. 
We remain committed to being a model agency for the county. 

Sincerely, 

Jim Fister, representing the Sunriver SD 


